July 21, 1u42

Dear Henry,

Many thanks for your letter of Monday. I am glad you ‘rere able
to catch on Sunday, after the diasappointment of the Prﬂvi:}uu daya.
There can be no doubt now that the proportion of heterozygntoa hos
baan practically the same, thouph inaipgnificantly lowmsp than laat
yaar. It doea lonk aa though rather few inaeotas wera flying even
four days nftar smergance, thouph perhape thls imvreaslon hns been
axageratad by chance in the inoldence of recaptures.

It 18 oo good of you to send me the lateat newa. My mouse
meterlial for August firset matings 1e now nearly ocomplete. As your

had better
next viait is still uncertaln, I think I suphé-werhamws gand you
the list of avallable materlal, with my proposals, abrut the end
of thin month; though I hope yem can fix up another vielt when your

own nrogramme ia clearer.
Yoursa sinceraly,



